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JUNE 2016
Chamber News

Lots of WHAT WE DO for members is LINKING you 
... to resources, services, support, and fellow members.  Here are some EASY LINKS to the Midstate Chamber to “always keep you in the loop”: 
NEWS:             http://www.midstatechamber.com/News	 CALENDAR:    http://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar            
RESOURCES:   http://www.midstatechamber.com/Resources	 DIRECTORY:   http://www.midstatechamber.com/Directory
NEWSLETTERS:  http://www.thechambernewsletter.com   2015-16 CHAMBER BOOK: http://www.thechamberbook.com

**NEW: Flyers NOW part 
of body of newsletter  **

we want you to be prepared 
for new overtime regs

On May 18, 2016, President Obama and Secretary Perez an-
nounced the publication of the US Department of Labor’s final 
rule updating the overtime regulations, which will automatically 
extend overtime pay protection to over 4 million workers within 
the first year of implementation…and will impact virtually every 
business in America.  While the regulation will take effect on 
December 1, 2016, we encourage every member to take a look 
NOW at the changes you will need to make by the fall of this 
year.

The Final Rule focuses primarily on updating the salary and compensation levels needed for 
Executive, Administrative and Professional workers to be exempt.  Specifically, one item in the 
Final Rule sets the standard salary at $47,476 annually for a full-year worker…which means 
that EVERYBODY earning a salary under $913 per week will no longer be exempt from over-
time regulations.  Other exceptions are for not-for-profits, non-discretionary commissions and 
other factors.

There are resources online at www.dol.gov/whd/overtime/final2016.  In addition, there 
are a series of technical webinars on the USDOL site but they have not provided guid-
ance on how your business might evaluate your current system and make the appropri-
ate changes to wages, hours or redistribution of work.

We are in the planning stages for meetings and workshops to help us all navigate the 
new regs.    Please review the USDOL site and look for an announcement for more 
guidance.

As you may know, all chambers of commerce, 
like all businesses, are in the business of growing 
and seeking new customers every day.  Some-
times we have membership campaigns which 
are designed to highlight this fact and remind 
our members and the communities that we 
are always welcoming new members.  For our 
last membership campaign, we used a theme of 

“Chamber of Choice” and throughout the month of June, the Midstate Chamber, your 
Chamber of Choice, introduces a new membership campaign called “Your Charity of 
Choice”.

With each new member signed, 10% of the new member dues will be presented to 
the non-profit organization of the new member’s choice.  It’s a new way to be sure 
that your causes get the financial support they need and together we will strengthen 
our communities.  The only requirement is that the not for profit organization must be 
a 501(c)3 organization and have been in business for at least 2 years.  We have many 
Chamber members in this sector and others are eligible to receive contributions as well.

In addition, we want our new members to really make a splash (summertime pun intend-
ed) so other incentives are included with the first year membership.  For more details, 
please share the enclosed Membership Application with your colleagues and thank you 
in advance for supporting both the Midstate Chamber, your Chamber of Choice, and the 
not for profit “Charity of Choice” as well.

June 8th

Ray
Parmentier 

Classic

LAST      
CALL!
29th Annual 
Golf Tourney

As of this printing, there are less than 13 
slots available for foursomes and singles 
for the Chamber’s Annual Golf Tourney to 
be held on June 8 at Hunter’s Munic-
ipal Golf Course.  If you are interested 
in a great day of golf, please call today!  

In addition, many non-golfing chamber 
members choose the “Dinner Only” 
option and attend to enjoy Violi’s fabulous 
buffet and to participate in the great raf-
fle with dozens of both sports and non-
sports related items.  

On behalf of the entire membership, I’d 
like to thank the entire 2016 Golf Com-
mittee under the leadership of Commit-
tee Chairwoman Linda Krampitz of 
Gaylord Specialty Healthcare.  They 
all have done an absolutely amazing job 
this year!
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










            


                 

              

             








 




















































 



 


 


The Midstate Chamber proudly promotes and serves our 

member businesses in Berlin, Cheshire, Meriden, Southington, 

Wallingford and throughout central Connecticut. 

https://www.midstatechamber.com/Membership/default.asp
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 

 
 











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
 
 







Membership Application 













































□ Check enclosed                                          □ Credit Card (Place Info On Reverse)
□ Bill me (Members Only) 
 
Company Name: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Attendees: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________


 
 
 
 





































































https://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar/rsvp.asp?EventID=11496


□  
   

















□  











□ 



□ 











□ 

 







       




☐





  











https://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar/rsvp.asp?EventID=11429











































https://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar/rsvp.asp?EventID=11463








































https://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar/rsvp.asp?EventID=11464


 

HOLA – Hispanic Outreach Leaders in Action is a committee of The Midstate Chamber of Commerce.  The 

Midstate Chamber  supports, promotes and serves our member businesses in 

 Berlin, Cheshire, Meriden, Southington, Wallingford and throughout central Connecticut. 

 
 Offices at 3 Colony Street, Suite 301, Meriden, CT  06451      Ph: 203.235.7901    Fx: 203.686.0172      

Email: info@midstatechamber.com   www.midstatechamber.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

A night of painting, music, food & FFUUNN! 
Come paint to support HOLA  

 
Friday, April 1st, 2016  

6:00 pm - 9:00 pm.  
35 West Main Street, Meriden CT 06451 

 

Refreshments and art supplies included. 
 $50 per person 

50% of the profit will benefit HOLA Education Awards. 
 

--------------------------------------------- 


 
 

  
 

 
 



















https://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar/rsvp.asp?EventID=11101


Questions?  Here’s How to Reach Us...

message from the 
president:

DID YOU KNOW...
Our newsletter reaches over 1,700 
business people each month?  That’s 
right!  That is quite a broad reach for 
your message.  Actually, it’s likely even 
MORE than that when you consider 
that it’s downloadable from the Midstate 
Chamber’s website AND is often shared 
in Meriden Patch news updates!  So, 

reserve some ad space - or put a flyer in - our rates are 
amazing.  Or, send us some news about your business: info@
midstatechamber.com. 

CT-rail hartford line 
construction continues 
in Meriden & wallingford

The $639 million 
project is updat-
ing the rail corridor 
to include double 
tracking and facilitate 
more frequent com-
muter trains between 
New Haven, Hart-
ford and Springfield. 
The corridor crosses 
through many cities 
and towns, including 
Wallingford, Berlin 
and North Haven, as 
well as Meriden. 
Construction activity 
continues through 
June 2016 at vari-
ous grade crossings 
in Wallingford. Work 
primarily includes 
new drainage, curb-
ing, sidewalks and 
signage.   Below is the revised construction schedule:
Quinnipiac Street, Wallingford:  
•  June 13 - June 17: One-way alternating traffic from 9a - 3p
•  June 17 – June 20: Detour will be in effect starting at 8p  		
	 through 4p on June 20.
Hall Avenue, Wallingford:
•  June 20 – June 24: One-way alternating traffic from 9a - 3p 
•  June 24 – June 27: Detour will be effect starting at 8p 		
	 through 4p on June 27.
Detour signs will be in place along with traffic personnel 
and proper signage. Please note that this schedule is subject 
to change.
For construction related questions, please contact Rob 
Canestra, Project Engineer, AECOM at (860) 924-8809 or 
Rich Angelicola, Resident Engineer, AECOM at (860) 867-
6460.
This work is part of the overall upgrade of the New Haven-
Hartford-Springfield commuter rail line  – scheduled to begin 
expanded service in January 2018.  Visit the NHHS Rail Program 
website at www.nhhsrail.com. 
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This issue of Chamber News is a member service of the Midstate 
Chamber of Commerce, Inc. with offices located at 3 Colony St., 
Suite 301, Meriden, CT  06451.  You can also visit us on line at www.
midstatechamber.com.   Ph: 203.235.7901 Fx: 203.686.0172  info@
midstatechamber.com. We welcome Chamber member and com-
munity news, events and other articles of interest from our diverse 
membership base.  The Midstate Chamber of Commerce serves its mem-
ber businesses in Meriden, Wallingford, Southington, Berlin, Cheshire and 
Middletown, Connecticut.  We invite all businesses to join with us and be-
come members of our chamber.

For all of your needs visit our members at www.midstatechamber.com

Séan W. Moore

midstate chamber education 
committee “year in review” 

The Midstate Chamber Education Committee provides school-
to-career opportunities for students of all ages, educators 
and businesses.  It promotes business education and training 
partnerships in the area.  The committee meets at 8:30 a.m. 
on the last Tuesday of the month and its Chairman is Jim 
Ieronimo, United Way of Meriden & Wallingford.  ALL 
are welcome to join the committee.  Below is a list of just a few 
of the committee’s accomplishments this year.  Look forward 
to more updates in upcoming newsletters on other student 
programs and chamber member programs that are a result 
of work from the Education Committee.

Financial Reality Event:  On March 23rd Meriden Public 
Schools partnered with the UCONN Extension Office for 
a  Real World CT event. Students from both High Schools 
participated in this financial literacy simulation which 
required students to work within a budget and purchase 
real world services such as: housing, utilities, groceries, etc. 

Midstate Chamber members also partnered with Meriden 
Public Schools and represented their industries while 
assisting students in these difficult decisions. Students 
appreciated the tips provided by these industry leaders 
regarding the tough financial decisions they will be faced 
with in the real world. 

Midstate Chamber Member Businesses who participated:
Trager Insurance

Calcagni Real Estate
Keller Williams Real Estate

Eversource
Meriden Hyundai

Star Auto
Boscov’s

New England Capital Financial Advisors LLC
Midstate Chamber of Commerce

Scholarship Fair:  On January 27th several members from 
local scholarship committees came together at the Board 
of Education to meet with students and parents to share 
information about their scholarship opportunities.  Over 
100 students and parents from both Maloney and Platt 
High School attended and explored information over 100 
local scholarships. 

Learning Walks:  Midstate Chamber members had the 
opportunity to tour Platt and Maloney high schools during 
the school year to see classes “in action” and  really see 
how our students are learning!

mailto:info@midstatechamber.com
mailto:info@midstatechamber.com
www.nhhsrail.com
www.meridenchamber.com
www.meridenchamber.com
mailto:info@meridenchamber.com
mailto:info@meridenchamber.com
www.meridenchamber.com


Upcoming JUNE Events:
Mark your calendars, iPhones, Droids, etc. with these event dates.    = Chamber or Business event; 
	  = Community event.  More details and RSVP information for these events may be found on 
			   www.midstatechamber.com! Chamber event RSVP line: 203.235.7901

This QR code in the upper right corner also brings you right out to our business and community calendars.  Just 
SCAN and CLICK!  RSVP NOW for the highlight ed chamber events below - just click and info!

  Sat, Jun 4 - 12:00 pm: 1st Annual Crazy Beverage & Wine Bash Benefits The Reach Foundation, Mt. Southington Ski Area. 860.628.0954.
  Tue, Jun 7 - 1:00 pm: 	USDOL Webinar on Final Ruling for Overtime Changes for NOT-For-Profits at Midstate Chamber.
  Wed, Jun 8 -	10:30 am: Midstate Chamber’s 29th Annual Golf Tournament: The Ray Parmentier Classic: Hunter Memorial GC & Violi’s
 Wed, Jun 15 - 5:00 pm: Business After Hours Featuring Wells Fargo Bank, 43 E. Main St., Meriden. See enclosed flyer.
  Thu, Jun 16 - 5:30 pm	:  Connex Credit Union: Homeowners Insurance 101 held at Connex Credit Union, North Haven, CT
  Sat, Jun 18 - 9:00 am:Meriden Historical Society Tag Sale, Bernice Morehouse Research Center’s parking lot, 1090 Hanover St., S. Meriden.
  Tue, Jun 21 - 5:00 pm: Business After Hours Featuring Connex Credit Union. See enclosed flyer.
  Wed, Jun 22 - 7:30 am: Chamber Breakfast Club Features Workplace Wellness & Mental Health at Il Monticello. See enclosed flyer.
  Thu, Jun 23 - 8:00 am:  Middlesex Community College: NEW Human Resource Courses For Small Businesses at Middlesex Community Col-

lege, 100 Training Hill Road, Chapman Hall, Rm. #605, Middletown. For more information, call 860.343.5716.
  Thu, Jun 23 - 6:00 pm:  WEPA Paint Night FUNdraiser for HOLA - Paint a Beach! at WEPA Art Studio. See enclosed flyer.
  Fri, Jun 24 - 8:00 am:  CT Baptist Homes Annual Car Wash at CT Baptist Homes, 292 Thorpe Ave., Meriden to benefit children to attend 

summer camp.
  Wed, Jun 29 - 5:30 pm:  Minature Golf Tournament beneftis Midstate Chamber’s YBLCT and Meriden Boys & Girls Club ! See en-

closed flyer - this is a great event for staff, family, children - all for great causes!

	

		  	
	

	

 

Find event photos at:  at www.midstatechamber.com 3

Breakfast Club TV 
The Chamber’s Breakfast program is NOW AIRING on Cox Public Access #15 - Frontier: #99 on Mondays at 9:00 p.m. 

Check the chamber website for details and get your popcorn ready! 

committee connection 
A LOT of work happens at the committee level here at the Midstate Chamber.  We do en-
courage your involvement and that of your employees on any committee!  ALL committee 
meeting dates and times are listed on the Midstate Chamber’s website.  Come on out and 
sit in on a meeting to try it - you will like it: the experience, sharing, connections and more!

Your participation helps YOU, helps YOUR 
BUSINESS and helps 

OUR CHAMBER!  
Questions?  Call us at: 203.235.7901

 

	 This is a SHORT LIST of some of our KEY events – for even MORE business and 
community events - including Chamber Committee meetings - along with details and 

updates visit…http://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar    

And, LIKE us on FACEBOOK and FOLLOW us on TWITTER: @MidstateCoC
Twitter - Follow us : @MidstateCoC	            Like us: www.facebook.com/MidstateCoC

www.meridenchamber.com
https://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar/rsvp.asp?EventID=11510
https://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar/rsvp.asp?EventID=11234
https://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar/rsvp.asp?EventID=11463
https://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar/rsvp.asp?EventID=11464
https://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar/rsvp.asp?EventID=11496
https://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar/rsvp.asp?EventID=11329
https://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar/rsvp.asp?EventID=11517
https://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar/rsvp.asp?EventID=11329
www.meridenchamber.com
http://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar
www.facebook.com/MidstateCoC
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We are delighted to introduce our new members - the  
lifeblood of our organization and the reason we exist.  We 
continually strive to connect you to one another and to 
our communities.  Please welcome them by visiting their 
website, sending them an email or stopping by to intro-
duce yourself. The personal touch will help our chamber 

continue to grow and thrive as we continue on our goal to 
reach 650 members in the coming months!

Connecticut Panthers Football Club:  114 Lin-
coln Way, Windsor, CT 06095. The phone number is 
203.850.9096 and the fax number is 860.402.0749. 
Vincent Apicella is the primary contact. Thank you 
to Richard Pendred of A & A Office Systems, Inc. for 
inviting Vincent to join the Chamber! 

Care Free Home Pros, LLC:  136 Simsbury Rd., 
Suite 12C, Avon, CT 06001-3689. The phone number 
is 860-284-9650. Sandra Anglis is the primary con-
tact. Thank you to Lori Silkoff of YAC Industries for 
inviting Sandra to join the Chamber!  

Faulkner Physical Therapy, a member of the Ivyre-
hab Network:  101 N. Plains Industrial Rd., Walling-
ford, CT 06492. The phone number is 203.265.0018 
and the fax number is 203.269.4368. Dr. Deborah 
Crowell is the primary contact. Faulkner Physical 
Therapy, a member of the Ivyrehab Network is a 
leading physical therapy provider dedicated to de-
livering the best patient experience with specialties 
in manual therapy, headaches & facial pain, vestibular 
disorders, aquatic therapy & orthopedic & sports in-
juries.

Goblinfish Studios:  106  Fairview Ave., W. Haven, 
CT 06516. The phone number is 203-386-1554 and 
the fax number is 203-386-1554. Lantz Preg is the 
primary contact. Thank you to Lori Silkoff of YAC In-
dustries for inviting Lantz to join the Chamber!

Meriden Masonic Foundation:  112 E. Main St., 
Meriden, CT 06450. The phone number is 203-443-
7472. Thom Knowlton is the primary contact. Thank 
you to Ralph Mesite of the Villa Capri for inviting 
Thom to join the Chamber!! 

Savers #1163:  495 Chamberlain Highway, Meriden, 
CT 06451. The phone number is 203.630.7014 and 
the fax number is 203.630.6965. Cassandra Ballard is 
the primary contact.

South Meriden Youth Baseball League Inc.:  P.O. 
Box 3086, Meriden, CT 06450. The  phone number is 
203.600.6528. Ed Honiewski is the primary contact. 
Thank you to Michaael Nowicky of Connex Credit 
Union for inviting Ed to join the Chamber!

Join us in welcoming these new members.

member renewals...
We recognize and thank our members who have 
joined or renewed their investment in the Mid-

state Chamber within the last month.  Visit www.
midstatechamber.com 

for the most up-to-date membership listing!  

Cable Management LLC
Civali’s  Auto

CT Consulting Engineers LLC
CT Works One Stop Meriden

David B. Hyman, D.D.S.
Form-All Plastics Corporation

Frontier Communications
Gallery 53

Hergott Dental Associates, LLC
ID Life

JD Byrider
Maier Real Estate

Maryheart Crusaders Inc.
Masonicare

Meriden Schools Federal Credit Union
Meriden Y.M.C.A.

MidState Gastroenterology Spec., P.C.
Mount Southington Ski Area Inc.

Muniz & Associates
New York Life 

Pediatric & Family Care for Natural 
Medicine

Polish National Alliance - Lodge #513
ProHealth Physicans Express Care

Shop.com
Solomon, Krupnikoff & Wyskiel, P.C.

Sonic of CT
Verna Properties

Wells Fargo Bank N.A.
Westaff

Our most up-to-date member listing can be 
found at www.midstatechamber.com

Members Use Members!

new members!

www.meridenchamber.com
www.meridenchamber.com
www.meridenchamber.com
Shop.com
www.midstatechamber.com
http://www.zoelsauto.com
http://www.zoelsauto.com


member updates
This QR code in the upper right corner 
also brings you right out to our member 
news section of the website where you 
can view FULL news articles by submis-

sion date OR by member.  Just SCAN and 
CLICK!

Connex Credit Union - upcom-
ing workshops highlight credit 
scores and homeowners insur-
ance:  Credit Score 101:  Kerry 
Perrotta, Connex Guilford Branch 
Manager, hosts this workshop.  Learn all about credit 
scores, including:  What is a credit score?  Why does 
it matter?  How do you establish credit?  What hurts 
your credit score?  Thursday, June 2, 2016: 5:30PM-
6:30PM at Guilford Free Library, 67 Park Street Guil-
ford, CT.  And, Homeowners Insurance 101:  this 
workshop focuses on homeowners insurance, including 
an overview of homeowners insurance, coverage gaps, 
common coverage pitfalls, and the importance of con-
ducting an annual review with the insurance agent.  You 
can attend this workshop in person or via webinar.  Thurs-
day, June 16 - 5:30PM-6:30PM. North Haven Branch | 
412 Washington Ave.  Registration is required! Regis-
ter for workshops online at www.connexcu.org or call 
1-800-CR-UNION. Space is limited.

Diversified Physical Therapy - please call us at Call 
203-630-3939 for more information or to register for 
any of these programs listed.   Check out the calendar 
on our website:  http://www.diversifiedpt.com/calendar.
aspx.  On Friday June 3rd at 5:30pm. - a special 
meditation will focus on acupuncture me-
ridians. This meditation will be a virtual 
acupuncture session. The soothing tones 
of crystal bowls will help you get into a 
deep state of relaxation and you will 
be guided through energy channels to 
move your Qi. Don’t miss this opportu-
nity! The next session will be in September. 
Core Stability - Mondays at 6:15pm. Drop 
in at any time for $15 or buy a class card 5 classes for $50 
or 11 classes for $100. Class cards do not expire! Last 
class until the fall will be Monday June 13th!  InnerGarden 
Yoga has ended for the season. Check back in the fall for 
classes to start again. Yoga– Thursdays at 5:30pm. This is 
a great class for beginners! Feel free to drop in. $10 per 
class. Therapeutic Massage- Licensed Massage Therapists 
from Central CT Massage and Wellness are taking ap-
pointments. They have offices on the 2nd floor of DPT. 
Call Rick 203-631-7970, Mallory 203-631-1620.  DPT 
Gym- For only $25 per month you can use the equipment 
at DPT anytime the office is open, as often as you like. We 
have a treadmill, recumbent bike, lifecycle, total gym, free 
weights, therabands, ankle weights, foam roller, Bosu and 
balls of all weights and sizes. Pay per month with no extra 
fees and no commitment. Friendly atmosphere! “Like” us 
on Facebook for special offers, updates, sales, newsletters, 
tips and more. 
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Find ALL of our members’ news online:
    http://www.midstatechamber.com/News

HR Tip of the 
Month

Performing employee background 
checks is vital for employers to as-

sess job candidates, but can also be a source of potential 
liability.

Employers must be very careful about what kind of 
information they ask for or investigate in their back-
ground checking process.

The best advice for employers is to keep background 
checks reasonable and only seek information that is busi-
ness related.  Any time you use an applicant’s background 
information to make an employment decision, you must 
comply with both federal and state laws that protect ap-
plicants from discrimination.

Another best practice is to always get the applicants 
consent in writing before doing any background 
check.  Even though employers can gather some 
background information on their own, some things 
like drug tests, driving records and credit checks 
require applicant consent.  Written consent is also 
required if an employer uses an outside firm to per-
form their background checks.
For information on how EANE supports organizations, please 

contact Rick Caneschi, Member Relations at rcaneschi@
eane.org or at 877-662-6444.

CHAIRMAN’S 
CORNER

If you were at this year’s 120th An-
nual Dinner, you would have heard 
about the exciting year we had last 
year. Membership is up to almost 
600 members. There were lots 
of exciting programs put in place:  
Midstate Chamber ran a Billboard 

thank you to the City of Meriden for 
the spot. Along with a radio ad on 102.9 CT Whale. The 
Chamber ran several successful membership drives and 
social media campaigns. This year we will be continu-
ing to grow and expand our Chamber throughout our 
community. Please tell your clients, friends and neighbors 
about the Midstate Chamber. Help us share the excite-
ment and share why we are the Chamber of Choice. We 
just finished celebrating Memorial Day.  It’s a time to 
thank our Veterans for their service and 
remember those we lost. I would person-
ally like to THANK all who served or cur-
rently are serving. Thank you for service 
our country. - Rich

Rich Pendred is Senior Account Executive at A&A Office Systems, 
Middletown CT.  He’s been involved with the Midstate Chamber for  
over 21 years and is current Chairman of the Board of Directors. 

You may reach him at: rpendred@aaofficeonline.com or 
(860) 343-7087.

Richard J. Pendred

www.connexcu.org
http://www.diversifiedpt.com/calendar.aspx
http://www.diversifiedpt.com/calendar.aspx
www.meridenchamber.com
http://www.midstatechamber.com/News
mailto:rcaneschi@eane.org
mailto:rcaneschi@eane.org
mailto:rpendred@aaofficeonline.com


We were proud to be a part 
of this Ribbon Cutting on 
May 18!  Pediatric & Family 
Center for Natural Medicine- located 
at 857 North Main Street, Ext., Wallingford

THANK YOU, Ion Bank for sponsoring our May 
Quickbooks session - the four part series covered the 
ins-and-outs of Quickbooks and was presented by 
Julio Casiano, SBA.  Thanks to Paola Mantilla, City of 
Meriden Economic Dev. Office for her assistance with 
this valuable program!

Fellow Midstate Chamber member Lori Silkoff, Yac 
Industries, is asking you to consider supporting this 
important cause and event.  

Dear Friend and Community Leader:  You can be an 
everyday hero in the fight against suicide.  Partner 
with us as an event sponsor for the 2016 Hamden 
Out of  the Darkness Walk, taking place on Septem-
ber 25 at the Hamden Town Center Park.  

Why support the Out of  the Darkness Walk?  Suicide 
is a leading cause of  death – but it’s preventable. 
With your support, together we can save lives and 
bring hope to those affected by suicide.  Build your 
brand’s goodwill by supporting a cause everyone 
can get behind.   Funds raised from The Out of  the 
Darkness Walks allow us to fund research, create 
educational programs, advocate for public policy, 
and support survivors of  suicide loss.

I look forward to discussing our 2016 sponsorship 
opportunities and benefits with you in more detail: 
options start at just $250 to support this important 
cause.  We will follow-up with you in the coming weeks. 
For more information about the AFSP, visit www.
afsp.org/southernconnecticut. For more information 
about the Hamden walk, please visit http://tinyurl.
com/2016HamdenOOTDWalk 
- to join Lori’s walk team or to 
donate, search “silkoff” in the 
search bar in the upper right 
corner.  Lori’s contact num-
bers are: (203) 272-4999 or 
(203) 530-8484.

The Travelers Championship is proud to participate 
in the PGA TOUR Tradition of Giving Back. Since its 
inception in 1952, Connecticut’s PGA TOUR event has 
donated more than $33 million to charities in the 
surrounding community - RIGHT HERE IN CT!!!  Be a 
part of the ACTION and EXCITEMENT by purchasing 

tickets, sponsoring, purchasing packages or volunteering (you can even volunteer at Hole 
12 with Midstate Chamber of Commerce on Thu., Aug. 5 and/or 
Sun., Aug. 7!)  Volunteering is a fun, interesting way to be part of 
the Travelers Championship. For ALL of the info and for updates 
visit: http://travelerschampionship.com/  to volunteer, click that 
button, select Midstate Chamber and use code midstate2016.

www.afsp.org/southernconnecticut
www.afsp.org/southernconnecticut
http://tinyurl.com/2016HamdenOOTDWalk
http://tinyurl.com/2016HamdenOOTDWalk
http://travelerschampionship.com
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Meriden Schools Federal Credit Union 
is pleased to announce that they’ve ex-
panded their Field of Membership to a 
Community Charter.  Our new Commu-
nity Charter allows people who live, work 
or worship in the following towns to join our Credit Union - Meriden, 
Wallingford, Cheshire, North Haven, North Branford and Hamden.   
This change in membership will allow us to grow as a credit union and 
service the needs of our community. Our name will not be changing 
at this time.  Please stop by our main office at 285 Broad Street in 
Meriden or call 203.237.6424 to join us today!
 
Ulbrich Boys & Girls Club - Effective May 17th, 
Megan Lenzzo has been appointed as Execu-
tive Director for the Ulbrich Boys & Girls Club! 
Megan looks forward to continue working with 
the Midstate Chamber of Commerce and fellow 
members to continue the tradition and mission:  
to enable all young people, especially those who 
need us most, to reach their full potential as productive, caring, re-
sponsible citizens.

Women and Families Center - The Liberty Bank 
Foundation has awarded a $5,000 grant to sup-
port Open DOHR, a vocational training program 
for low-income adults.  Robyn-Jay Bage, Chief Ex-
ecutive Officer of the Women and Families Center, 
is delighted at the access the grant provides. “The 
funds we received from Liberty Bank Foundation 
will help us to ensure that low income youth have 
access to vocational training and other career and educational op-
portunities to achieve their full potential.”  Since its inception in 1997, 
the Liberty Bank Foundation has awarded over $9 million in grants 
to nonprofit organizations within Liberty Bank’s market area.  The 
foundation seeks to improve the quality of life for people of low or 
moderate income by investing in three areas:  education to promote 
economic success for children and families; affordable housing; and 
nonprofit capacity building.  Along with its grantmaking, the founda-
tion strives to foster the convening and collaboration of nonprofits, 
funders, business, and government to address community issues.

Meriden Y.M.C.A. is offering a 3 Month Sum-
mer Membership. Membership types are: Family 
membership for $135; One Adult Family $105; 
Adult $75; and the College Student membership 
for $45. These memberships comes  with access 
to  Unlimited fitness classes. This includes: Com-
bat Cardio Kickboxing, Pilates, Barbell Strong, Tabata 
Boot Camp, Piloxing, Yoga, ZUMBA, ZUMBA KIDS, Silver Sneakers, Jump Fit, 
Aqua Aerobics, Jillian Michaels Body Shred, INSANITY, Spinning, Floor Core 
& More, ZUMBA GOLD, Fit Seniors, Treadmill Body, Tai Chi, and Cize. Mem-
bership includes a Fully equipped fitness facility along with Racquetball 
courts, indoor track, basketball gym, and a sauna, 6 lane heated indoor 
pool for laps, open swim, water aerobics and Family swim, and Moun-
tain Mist Outdoor Center with a Family, One Adult Family & Adult 
membership.  Join us and become part of an organization that changes 
lives everyday in our community. Call Joan at 203.235.6386 x16 for 
details. For new memberships, there is a $10 joiner’s fee. Sign up by 
June 30, 2016. Some restrictions may apply. May not be combined with 
other offers or discounts.  Meriden YMCA is located at 110 West 
Main Street, Meriden. Meriden YMCA Mountain Mist Outdoor is lo-
cated at 576 High Hill Road, Meriden.  Visit: www.meridenymca.org for 
more information.

updates and
safety tips

Customers are urged to never pro-
vide account information to unso-

licited individuals -  the company is renewing a re-
minder to customers that its employees all carry 
proper identification and would never solicit door-
to-door or over the phone on behalf  of  a third-
party energy supplier. “If  anyone suspects that 
someone is impersonating an Eversource repre-
sentative, they should contact us immediately and 
report it to local police,” said Penni Conner, Sen-
ior Vice President and Chief  Customer Officer at 
Eversource. The Public Utilities Regulatory Au-
thority oversees competitive suppliers and main-
tains a list of  current offers available from them. 

For more information, call -800-286-2000, visit 
www.eversource.com and follow on Twitter (@
EversourceCT) and Facebook (facebook.com/

EversourceCT.)
Eversource reminds its customers to think about 
electric safety first before pitching a party tent, 
displaying mylar balloons, or starting an outdoor 
home improvement project. “There were nearly 
600 incidents of  accidental damage to under-
ground utilities around the state last year,” said 
Bob Coates, Vice President of  Safety at Ever-
source.  “So make 8-1-1 - Call Before You Dig - 
your first call when planning an outdoor party or 
working around your home.  The call is free and 
the savings are priceless.” 

JUNE’s 
Featured Discount:

 Bluefrog Plumbing & Drain
10% off with a maximum savings of 
$100. Not valid with any other offer.

Call today and let our team hop to it! Our service 
experts show up and offer the right fix at the 

right price with no trip charge ever.

203-937-2772

JOIN Midstate Chamber in June & 10% of 
the membership fee will be donated to the 
charity of your choice!  See enclosed flyer!

www.meridenchamber.com
www.meridenymca.org
www.eversource.com
facebook.com/EversourceCT
facebook.com/EversourceCT


 

  

Young Business Leaders of CT & Boys and  
Girls Club of Meriden Present: 

8th Annual Miniature Golf Tournament 

Where 

Putter’s Paradise at  
Berlin Batting Cages 

1801 Berlin Turnpike 
Berlin, CT 06037 

When 

Wednesday June 29, 2016 

5:30PM Registration 

6:00PM Shotgun Start 

Registration 

Call or email today to 
reserve your spot! 

Phone: 203.235.7901 
Email: info@midstatechamber.com 

$30 per player or $100 per foursome 
Proceeds to benefit the Dan M. Hunter Community Service Education Award 

and Boys & Girls Club of Meriden 

Light fare and beverages served during the program after golf 

Please support the Young Business Leaders and Boys & Girls Clubs of Meriden 
by signing up today! 



 

   

 

 

 
Gold Sponsor - $300 

 Company banner prominently displayed on the course 
 Company name and logo on the Midstate Chamber website 
 Log in thank you advertisement for July Chamber Newsletter 
 Hole sponsorship  
 Foursome included in sponsorship 

Silver Sponsor - $200 

 Company name and logo on the Midstate Chamber website 
 Hole in 1 sponsor with displayed signage 
 Two golfers included in sponsorship 

Bronze Sponsor - $100 

 Company name and logo on the Midstate Chamber website 
 Hole sponsorship 

 
 

Golfer Registration Form 

 
NAME:       COMPANY: 

EMAIL:      PHONE:   SPONSORSHIP LEVEL: 

GOLFER’S NAMES: 

 

CHECK IS ENCLOSED FOR: $    CHARGE (AX, VI, MC, DISC) 

CC#:     EXP:  VER. #:   ZIP CODE:  

PLEASE REMIT PAYMENT TO:  

Young Business Leaders of CT and Boys & Girls Club of Meriden 8th 
Annual Miniature Golf Tournament Sponsorship Levels 

The Midstate Chamber of Commerce 
3 Colony Street, Suite 301 
Meriden, CT 06451 
Note YBL Miniature Golf Tournament 

Phone:  203.235.7901 
Fax:  203.686.0172 
info@midstatechamber.com 
www.midstatechamber.com 
 

https://www.midstatechamber.com/Calendar/rsvp.asp?EventID=11517

